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The Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund Il (HEERF Il) is authorized by the Coronavirus Response and
Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSAA), Public Law 116-260, signed into law on Dec. 27,
2020. This report provides details on the emergency funds that Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology
(TSCT) received under the HEERF II.

TSCT has received a total of $2,740,187 in HEERF Il funding.
The minimum amount that will be allocated to emergency grants directly to students will be $933,334.

The funds for the total allocation of funds for the student portion were deposited on April 26, 2021.
- 901 paper checks were distributed to students in the amount of $933,740 on 5/10/2021.
- $406 was used from the institutional portion to cover the overage allocated to the student
portion.

The following Memorandum was included with the checks provided to the students:
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Memo

Re:  CRRESAA —Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF II)

Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology received Federal funds through the Coronavirus
Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act (CRRSAA) to assist students with
expenses incurred as a result of COVID-19. A portion of these funds will go directly to
students.

The College has decided to allocate 55% of the student portion of the funds to students who
are Pell Grant recipients and the remaining 45% of the student portion of the funds to Non-
Pell Grant recipients.

For any student with an outstanding balance due to Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology,
receipt of these funds does not negate vour balance due to the College. If you are unsure of
vour balance, please feel free to e-mail Accounts Receivable at
mihohrath@stevenscollege edu

Thank you,

xﬂzomjomb %Fratf

Administrative Officer
Thaddeus Stevens College




